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Karina Deacon resigns from the position as CFO of Nilfisk by the 

end of 2019 
 

Chief Financial Officer (CFO) Karina Deacon has accepted an offer to become Group CFO 
for DFDS, effective January 1, 2020. Consequently, Karina Deacon will resign as CFO of 
Nilfisk by December 31, 2019 at the latest. Until then, Karina Deacon will carry out her 
current responsibilities at Nilfisk.  

The Nilfisk board of directors and CEO Hans Henrik Lund will initiate the recruitment of a 
new CFO as soon as possible.  

Comment 

Hans Henrik Lund expresses his appreciation for Karina Deacon and her work in Nilfisk, and 

comments: 

“Karina has made a great contribution to Nilfisk and played an important role in the listing of 

the company as well as the simplification and globalization of the business. We wish her all 

the best in her future endeavors.” 
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